June 8, 2018 - 1219 N. Carpenter Rd., Ste. 12
Modesto, CA 95351
(209) 569-0713

Mrs. Barbara Miller

Modesto ShadowChase Running Club
PO Box 3605

Modesto, CA 95350

Dear Mrs. Miller,

On behalf of the combat veterans, their families and the staff of Modesto Vet Center, U. S.
Department of Veterans Affairs, | want to thank you for your continual support of our local
veterans and the Vet Center.

We also would like to extend our gratitude to the Modesto ShadowChase Running Club for their
generous donation of $6009.43. This was a very kind and thoughtful act, and we send our deep
and abiding appreciation.

For us, the Memorial Classic Run symbolizes an opportunity to reflect on past and present
service of our military family and a source of stress relief. The event creates support and
interest from our local community and veterans in the Modesto Vet Center. Would you be so
kind to pass our gratitude on to Modesto ShadowChase Running Club and the volunteers, as
well as a big "shout out" from our combat veterans, their families and the staff of the Modesto
Vet Center.

Thank you again, to you, and to the Modesto ShadowChase Running Club for your generosity.
Respectfully,

James Silveira, LCSW

Director/Therapist



